HCS HB 384 -- WORKERS' COMPENSATION (Veit)
COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Standing Committee on Workforce Development

Currently, the Second Injury Fund receives funds from an annual
surcharge of up to 3% on employers' workers' compensation premiums
and an annual supplemental surcharge of up to 3% for calendar years
2014 to 2021. This bill extends the supplemental surcharge sunset
from 2021 to 2024.

This bill is similar to HB 348 (2021).



